
 

 

Hi Rhiannon, 

On behalf of Renee Hetherington and Bob Thompson I request to be a delegation at the April 2, 
2020 Planning Committee meeting.   

The application is for non-adhering residential use within the ALR and the RDEK file is P 720 

401.  The proposal is to permit the owners to build a new home and keep an existing modular 
home for farm help.  The subject land is located at 8826 Pighin Rd in the Wycliffe area.  I have 
attached a Powerpoint presentation that I will speak on.  Thank you. 

Jean Terpsma 

Terpsma Land Development Consulting 

Email: jean@terpsmaconsulting.com 
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